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Aug. **, 2013
Dr.  ＊＊＊
Nanjing Institute of Astronomical Optics & Technology
National Astronomical Observatories, CAS
188 Bancang Street Nanjing 210042
CHINA

Dear Dr. ＊＊＊,

On behalf of the Scientific Organizing Committee of The Seventh Hinode Science Meeting,  it is a pleasure for us to invite you to attend this international meeting, which will be held during 12 – 15 November 2013 in Takayama city, Japan. Your participation to the meeting will be of great benefit for creating a productive meeting and for the promotion of international collaboration in solar and stellar astronomy. We look forward your contribution to the meeting and fruitful discussions on research topics in various fields during the meeting. We will make arrangements for your accommodation, transportation and food during the meeting in Takayama. 
We are looking forward to your visit and the successful collaboration it will excite.






Sincerely yours,






Kazunari Shibata





Director of Kwasan and Hida Observatory 




Kyoto University, Japan
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